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NC Craft Brewers Guild Announces Lisa Parker as New Director

Raleigh, NC - The North Carolina Craft Brewers Guild (NCCBG) announced that Lisa Parker
has assumed the role of Executive Director, following the retirement of Rich Greene at the close
of 2021. A North Carolina native, Lisa has worked with the NC Craft Brewers Guild since 2015,
most recently holding the position of Associate Director.

“We couldn’t be more excited to have Lisa step into this new role,” said Micah Niebauer, vice
president of the North Carolina Craft Brewers Guild and the CEO/Co-Founder of Southern Pines
Brewing Company. “Lisa has passionately served our craft breweries for years, and she will do a
wonderful job continuing the guild's legacy of impact and furthering the community aspect that
makes this industry so special to our state.”

“It's an honor to serve our incredible community of independent North Carolina craft brewers,
and I'm excited to begin this new chapter,” Parker said. “We have a great team at the Guild and
a dedicated Board of Directors, and | look forward to what we will build together as we continue
to promote and protect our businesses across the state.”

The Guild’s previous Director, Rich Greene, began his tenure in October of 2018, and led the
Guild through a period of growth and unprecedented challenges, as the craft beer industry faced
the struggles of the COVID -19 pandemic. Greene successfully lobbied for the safe reopening
of brewery taprooms, and ensured that the industry continued to serve as a community leader
throughout the public health crisis.

The North Carolina Craft Brewers Guild is a 501¢6 not-for-profit trade association supporting the
independent craft brewers of our state through advocacy and education. North Carolina has
over 380 independent craft breweries and brewpubs, each one serving as a local gathering spot
for their communities. North Carolina is truly the State of Southern Beer™.
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